
O’Dea Core Knowledge Elementary 

 

Permission Form (Students! Return this form to the office before October 10th!) 

Students, if you want to be on a team, ask your friends, find a coach, and fill out this form! 

Reminders: 

• Battle of the Books is a motivational reading program sponsored by the Alaska 
Association of School Libraries (AKASL).  The goals of the program are simply to 
encourage students to enjoy reading and to broaden their reading interests.  

• Please remind your child that Battle of the Books is not about winning, but rather it is 
about the journey and life experience of learning to work with others and enjoying 
some really good books that they might not have otherwise read!  
 

Parent Permission: 
 
I give my child ___________________________________ permission to participate in O’Dea’s 
Elementary’s Battle of the Books program.   

_______________________________  _____________________ 
Parent Signature      Date  

Student Contract 

• I will read the books assigned to me. 

• I will come to the required meetings. **Team meetings will be held where and when 

you and your coach decide. 

• I will commit to my team and do my best. 

• I will show respect to my teammates, coaches, and meeting room at my team meetings. 

 

_________________________________________________________________ Student Signature 

Once teams are formed and permission forms signed, coaches will be able to check out the 
books! 

Battle of the Books Meeting Schedule is Up to the Coaches! 

Contact Debbie Goodwin with questions - dgoodwin@psdschools.org 


